March 2021
GCTM would like to sincerely thank Dr. Lya Snell, the GaDOE Mathematics Program Manager, for providing an informative and enlightening Roundtable session on March 30th, 2021.  Through this dialogue, members were invited to ask questions and give feedback about the new proposed mathematics standards. Thank you, Lya, for the opportunity to learn more and have our questions answered!  We look forward to having you as our Keynote speaker this year at GMC!
Click here to see a full video of this presentation. Use passcode F#2FV@ws .
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GCTM continues to advocate for math teachers through the state, and our voice is being heard.  We were contacted to contribute to the article below on the development of the standards and how it impacts our teachers and state.  Click on the article below for more information.
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New Georgia School Math Standards
Roll Out for Comment

New Georgia math standards are making their debut for public comment.

By Associated Press, Wire Service Content March 25, 2021

BY JEFF AMY, ASSOCIATED Press

ATLANTA (AP) — New Georgia math standards billed as a removal of the
multistate Common Core standards and a return to teacher freedom are
making their debut for public comment. The state's 1.7 million public school
students will likely see the results in classrooms in the 2022-2023 school year.




